May 13, 2021

Visioning Committee Initiatives Meeting

I. New initiative — Birthday Club

A. A number of decisions were made concerning the discussion points outlined by Rich.

1.

It was decided that the data entry into our directory file would be done by Jeanne
Tomlinson, Rich Floyd and/or Jay Tomlinson.

Announcements regarding the Birth Day Club project and the collection of dates would be
made through the Parish News, Sunday morning Bulletins, and the church newsletter, The
Fish beginning with this week. Rich will write the announcements.

It was decided that the collection of BD and anniversary dates would be done through our
email address (elyumc.elymn@gmail.com), snail mail, collection plate, or verbally. Pastor
Craig agreed to forward all incoming BD and anniversary data to all three data entry
persons.

Rich agreed to contact Lucy Diesslin to proceed with purchasing BD cards.
The church has the postage stamps for mailing the cards.

It was agreed that we would start sending cards beginning with our next Committee
meeting if we have the cards and if we have entered any BDs within the following month.

B. The Calendar of Visioning Committee Events was not discussed.

Next Meeting Date & Time — The next meeting, likely in person, is scheduled for Thursday, June 10th,
at 7:05 p.m. at the church. Rich will confirm via email.



